
14 
 
 
          Board Meeting  
 January 24, 2013 
 

 
ROLL CALL 

 
APPROVE RENAMING MULTIPLE BUILDINGS, CHICAGO 

 
 

Action:  Rename Multiple Buildings 
 
Funding:  No New Funding Required 

 

The Vice President, University of Illinois, and Chancellor, University of 

Illinois at Chicago recommends approval of renaming of several strategic campus 

buildings.  The name changes are necessary in order to better reflect functions and 

references to buildings and to provide accurate identification and minimize confusion.  

The recommended building name changes are as follows: 

• CMS Police Building to Environmental Health and Safety Offices 
 

• Student Residence and Commons South  to Student Residence and 
Commons South 

 
• Student Residence and Commons South to Student Residence and 

Commons North 
 

• AR Phase 2A to 1309 South Halsted Street 
 

• AR Phase 2B to 1253 South Halsted Street 
 

• AR Phase 3 to 722 West Maxwell Street 
 

• AR Phase 1 to 1333 South Halsted Street 
 

aubrie
Approved by the Board of Trustees

aubrie
Typewritten Text
January 24, 2013

aubrie
Typewritten Text



2 
 

• Education, Performing Arts and Social Work to Education, Theatre, 
Music, and Social Work 

 
• Art and Architecture Building to Architecture and Design Studios 

 
• Jane Addams Hull-House to Jane Addams Hull-House Museum 

 
The Board action recommended in this item complies in all material 

respects with applicable State and federal laws, University of Illinois Statutes, The 

General Rules Concerning University Organization and Procedure, and Board of 

Trustees policies and directives.  

The President of the University concurs. 




